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JUNE 27, 2018 
 
This addendum has been issued from the Office of the Purchasing Director. Vendor shall be 
responsible for acknowledging receipt of this addendum in the Fee Proposal Form. Failure to do so 
will result in the proposal being rejected by the Purchasing Director. This addendum is also posted 
on the City’s official website: www.savannahga.gov. 

 
 
 

1. Question:  Will the model year 2017 be acceptable? 

 Answer:  No. Please see section 4.1.1 in posted specifications. 
 

2. Question: Bid Specifications say it must be 4 wheel drive but they only come in all wheel 
drive? 

Answer: A 4 wheel drive or 4 X 4 is required.  
 
  
. 
 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM # 1 
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